To:	Patricia Bessett, Town Clerk	
From:	Avon Board of Health	
Date:	10/23/2020	



## TOWN OF AVON 2020 OCT 23 A II: 56 TOWN CLERK

## POSTED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF MGL 30A S18-25

Board of Health Meeting Tuesday October 27, 2020 at 12:00PM Avon Board of Health 65 East Main Street, Avon, MA 02322

Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law MGL C. 30A§ 18 and the Governor's March 23, 2020 Emergency Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place, this meeting will be conducted via remote participation by the Board.

No in-person attendance of members of the public well be permitted. If you have questions or comments, please email prior to the meeting at kwaldron@avon-ma.gov. Please be sure to include your name and address in your email.

New Business	Halloween	discussion/vote
Approval of Minutes	• October 8, 2020	discussion/vote

Meeting posted by: Kathleen Waldron, Health Agent